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Jiny 21, 1948

San Diego City Council

Civic Center

San Diego, California

Dear Gentlemen;

May we take this occasion to express our gratitude for the opportunity

which you so graciously extended us, to visit the Council Session of July

20, 1948.

Your warm hospitality and sincere greeting was graciously received and

appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Secretaries

Mr. ?/etzell»s Civics Classes
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